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Brother Knights: 

We have a new grand Knight! Let’s all congratulate Larry Green in his 

new leadership position! 

Building Committee: 

John O’Brian our recording secretary is now the responsible party for 

rental of the hall. Council members in good standing are eligible to rent 

the hall for private functions but must be present at all times and 

absolutely NO “Political” events.  

John can be contacted at 949-322-9839 

A house keeping issue with renting the hall. 

All renters are expected to put the hall back exactly the way they found 

it when they are done. It is the renting council member’s responsibility 

to make sure that happens. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Columbian Club: 

 American Tower offered the club an opportunity for a buyout of the 

easement where the cell tower is located. They offered a one-time 

payment of $153,000.00 or $218,000.00 to be paid out over a ten year 



period. It was recommended by the board that we decline this offer at 

this time but to keep our options open. 

WE had two open positions filled for the Columbian Club board. 

President and Vice President. These position were filled respectively by 

John Casarez and Mike Rapavi. 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

KofC                      $2843.00 

KCC                       $8670.39 

KCC Capitol          $8051.00 

Grand Total         $19564.39 

  

 


